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Wednesday 15th March 2023 

 
Dear families, 
 

 
Thank you for the 67 responses to our family survey. This is equivalent to 16% of our school population. 
We would encourage all families to share their views in our next family survey so that we are able to gain 
views from a larger proportion of our families. 

 

 

Question Agree/Strongly Agree 

My child is happy at school. 90% 

My child feels safe at school. 91% 

The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved. 85% 

The school deals with bullying appropriately. 73% 

The school makes me aware of what my child is learning. 68% 

Concerns have been dealt with appropriately. 90% 

My child has SEND and the school supports them appropriately. 74% 

The school has high expectations for my child. 75% 

My child does well at this school. 90% 

The school lets me know how my child is doing. 79% 

There are a good range of subjects on offer at this school. 78% 

My child can take part in a broad range of clubs and activities at this school. 84% 

The school supports my child’s wider personal development. 78% 

I would recommend this school to another family. 67% 
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Comments which made us smile: 

 My child has improved so much since attending the nursery. His speech and 
behaviour and interaction with other children, adult have improved so much and he is 
so much more happy in himself so coming here really happy I chose for him to attend 
here. 

 The school overall is fantastic. 5 out of 7 of my children have attended this school, 1 of 
them being autistic and we are supported in this aspect. There is always someone on 
hand to talk about any worries you may have. Couldn't recommend this school more. 

 Tapestry is a great way of showing what my child is learning at school. I think the staff 
work hard making observations. 

 Mr.Philbin is great. 
 Schools communication with parents is very good from my experience 
 Read write Inc works really well 
 I like the different clubs that are offered and free. I like how the school does trips for 

the children. I like how the school provides homework and ensures children are 
reading. 

 The school is run well and all staff are very helpful, friendly and caring towards my 
child. Good structure is in place with the school and generally a lovely school to 
attend. 

 Miss Trott is a lovely teacher to talk to and work through any problems that my child 
might have. 

 Friendliness of the staff and helpfulness has always been present. 
 Focus on reading and phonics. 
 Teaching pupils and encouraging them to learn. 
 The rate my child has progressed in literacy and maths is outstanding and a credit to 

the teaching team. My child has excellent relationships with his teachers and has 
become an avid learner with high expectations of himself - at only 4 years old! Thank 
you! 

 I feel that the school deals well with smaller issues when they arise to stop them 
getting out of hand. 

 My child feels like she can raise concerns she may have which is good, and I like that 
she feels supported in this way. 
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What we can improve on: 

 Communication  
 More homework 
 Behaviour in my child’s class. 
 More teacher-parent communication. 
 More variety of after school clubs and better activities at big fun club 
 Let siblings do after school activities together 
 Doing more for charities  
 Notice of events in plenty of time. 
 Upgrading /extending the school. More spaces in the activity clubs after school. 
 Cleanliness of the toilets 
 Looking after kids while they are outside at break times. 
 Year 2 should be able to change their books quicker not once a week. To encourage 

them to read more using stickers or prizes. 
 All classes have opportunities for educational visits. 

 
 
As a staff appreciate you taking time to complete the survey. As I am sure you are aware the adults in 
school work tirelessly to ensure that your children receive the best at Tithe Farm. We are pleased that this 
is recognised in your responses and comments.  
 
As with everything, there will always be ways in which we can improve. We will take on board and act on 
feedback given. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Worsfold 
Head Teacher 
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